TRANSMITTAL 2

Prickett, Katherine

From: Diaz, Guadalupe

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 12:38 PM

To: Curtis, Kathryn; Prickett, Katherine

Cc: Grant, Laura; Cannon, Chris

Subject: FW: Union response: Biological Mitigation Credit Negotiations
FYI

From: Paul Kim [mailto:Paul.Kim@seiu721.org]

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 10:04 AM

To: Caudill, James

Subject: Re: Union response: Biological Mitigation Credit Negotiations

Okay, duly noted. The Union doesn't have any objections with the contract going to 3 years.

Sent from my HTC on the Now Network from Sprint!

----- Reply message -----

From: "Caudill, James" <JCaudill@portla.org>

Date: Mon, Oct 31, 2011 8:19 am

Subject: Union response: Biological Mitigation Credit Negotiations
To: "'Paul Kim'"' <Paul.Kim@seiu721.org>

Good morning Paul,

| wrote the memo to you, signed by Tish, dated September 21, 2011, letting you know that our Environmental
Management Division was proposing a Biological Mitigation Credit Negotiations contract. Per your e-mail below, we
subsequently met and discussed that proposed contract last Wednesday. | had said in the memo that it would be a two
year contract. It is actually a three year contract. Everything else was correct, including the "estimated total amount of
$300,000." | want to clarify that and apologize for making this mistake.

James Caudill

Human Resources Division

Harbor Department

(310) 221-4772
jcaudill@portla.org<mailto:jcaudill@portia.org>

From: Paul Kim [mailto:Paul.Kim@seiu721.org)

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2011 12:37 PM

To: Caudill, James

Cc: Cannon, Chris; Jason Elias; Charles Leone

Subject: Union response: Biological Mitigation Credit Negotiations

Dear James Caudill,



Per our discussion on Wednesday's meeting concerning the RFP to contract out Biological Mitigation Credit
Negotiations, for an estimated 2 years and $300,00. The Union has no objection of this contract moving forward. Thank
you.

Paul Kim

Work Site Organizer
SEIU Local 721

(0) 213.738.8427

Confidentiality Notice
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this
information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and
delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.





